
Board of Selectmen 
Beverly Wright, Chairman 
Spencer Booker 
Jam es ~ ewman 

Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
Beetlebung Corner 
Chilmark, MA 
02535 

Dear Members, 
October 15, 2013 

Adam Wilson 
Town Administrator 

I am writing to express our appreciation and gratitude for the assistance extended by your 
Police Department during the October 6th Save The Gay Head Lighthouse 1 OK Road 
Race. 

The carefully worked plan of having the race along both State Road and ~oshup's Trail 
would not have worked without your town's assistance. Your personnel are to be thanked 
for their patience and the professional manner in providing the manpower the race 
organizer's needed to make the event the success that it was. 

We look forward to having you back next year! 

Chairperson, 
Town of Aquinnah Board of Selectmen 

CC: B. Cioffi, West Tisbury Chief of Police 

OCT 1 7 2013 
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